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Wednesday, 1st July 2020 
 
Dear  
 
I hope you are all safe and well during these exceptional circumstances we find ourselves in. 
Many students have been in touch regarding books and revision guides they have in their 
possession and are keen to return them to school. 
 
To manage this process we would like for students to bring any books/revision guides in a named 
plastic bag and leave on the tables outside reception on the following days 
 

 Students with a surname A-H Monday 6th of July between 12-3 

 Students with a surname I- P on Wednesday 8th July 12-3 

 Students with a surname from Q to Z on Friday 10th July from 1-3 
 
This will allow us to disinfect the books ready for September and to return any deposits pupils have 
paid for books/revision guides. 
 
We have had some calls regarding what will happen on the A- Level and GCSE results days on the 
13th and 20th August respectively. We are in the process of finalising our arrangements and will be 
sharing the plans with families in due course. 
 
Thank you for all your support and please stay safe and well. 
 
 
 
Mrs C Soroghan      Mrs K Bernard 
Deputy Head Teacher     Director of Sixth Form 
 
 
 

 


